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I write to you to fully object to the proposed site on Whitechapel Road of the Amazon development. This is
totally

the wrong place for such a monstrous development. Whitechapel road is gridlocked daily already at certain
times of day not to mention the daily tailbacks on the chain bar roundabout trailing back for miles. So what do
all the cars and lorries do? They come through the village of Scholes and gridlock that and Whitechapel Road,
where at the moment another development is going on.

Think of where this is going it is surrounded by three schools and sports stadium. This cannot go ahead.





